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Mrs Kettle/Miss Landrygan’s Reception Class Newsletter
Week Commencing: 23.09.19[bookmark: _GoBack]Polite reminder – Please ensure that your children’s water bottles, cardigans, jumpers etc are clearly labelled as if items go missing, it would be very difficult to locate them, if they don’t have name labels. Also may we just remind you that it is advisable that each child brings in a water bottle, which we can send home each evening to be washed and re filled. The children will have access to their bottles throughout the day, whenever they get thirsty.
 Many thanks for your continued support and cooperation.
Mrs Kettle (class teacher)       Miss Landrygan (class teacher)         Mrs Wilding          Mrs Fowler
Our sound/letter of the week:
This week the children will be introduced to i for ‘igloo’. They will learn to recognise the letter shape and sound. Children will also be encouraged to hear the initial i sounds of many words e.g. instrument, igloo, insects, injection.

Homework
For Homework this week, we d like the children to practise writing their name and also drawing a recognisable picture of themselves, including as much detail as they can. Please help and encourage them as much as possible, however the work needs to be completed by your child.



We will be very busy:
This week the children will be continue to focus on our new topic ‘Our Underwater world!’ 
This week they will continue to learn about;
The names of different sea creatures.
Drawing pictures and writing about their favourite sea creature.
Counting sea creatures.
Learning new songs/rhymes about sea creatures.
Colour mixing and painting their favourite sea creatures.
Setting up our role play areas. – Children have decided that they would like to have an aquarium.
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